January 5, 1981

Mr. B. J. Youagblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission “
Washington, D.C. 20555

(9
.

—— Dear Mr. Youngblood:

Thank you for the Draft Supplement No. 2 to the Final Environmental
Statement (NUREG-0470) relating to the proposed construction of the
Allens Creek Nuclear Generating Station (ACNGS), Unit No. 1, by the
Houston Lighting & Power Company, Austin County, Texas.

We have reviewed Docket No. 50-466 and have no comments at this
time.

Sincerely,

Ut (e

MELVIN L. COTNER
Director, Natural Resource
Economics Division
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